Dear VMC Families,
              We will be welcoming all of our students back to school on Tuesday, April 6th, 2021.  All safety precautions are being taken to keep our students and staff safe.  We thank parents for their cooperation in reporting illnesses and checking in with the school.  We believe this has helped minimize the amount of Covid-19 cases at the school and more importantly outbreaks.  Let’s keep up the good work!
PT Interviews:  We will be meeting parents throughout this evening virtually for our Parent-Teacher Interviews.  If a follow-up is required, Administration is available to meet with you next week.  Please note that Ms. Vidal and Mr. Archer will be absent this evening.  Those meetings will be rescheduled.
Montreal GO!:  Many of our students participated in the Montreal Go! Survey held in December and January along with many other Montreal high schools.  Attached is a quick summary of their findings for the Montreal area related to screen time, sleep habits and physical activity.  We will continue to work with this organization during the school year.  A few select students and staff will participate in a virtual focus group to gather more information.
GO-Le_secondaire_s-active-EN_VF.pdf 
Be safe and enjoy the long weekend.
 
Reminder:  If you have any Covid-19 related case to report, please email the principal at fcristiano@emsb.qc.ca

